
   
    

  
GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA 

Letter of Invitation  
Project No. 61-56-75  

 Ministry of  Public Works Repair of Pilot’s Staging Dock - Ballast Point Road, St 
David’s 

 Works and Engineering   
 

  

 
 
July 10, 2017 
 
Dear Bidders 
 
RE:  Repair of Pilot’s Staging Dock 

Ballast Point Road, St David’s 
 
The Government of Bermuda, Ministry of Public Works invite you to submit a tender for the above 
captioned project in accordance with the accompanying documents: 
 

• This Letter of Invitation 
• Instructions to Bidders  
• Annex A – Form of Tender  
• Annex B – Specifications 
• Annex C – Drawings 
• Annex D – FIDIC Short Form of Contract 1999 General Conditions and Particular Conditions 

 
This project involves the removal and disposal of two existing concrete walkway slabs, and the 
construction of two new slabs on the existing foundations. 
 
If you are interested in this proposal, please submit your tender in accordance with the procedure set out 
in the Instructions to Bidders, Part 4 – Submission of Tender.  

 
Full details and request for tender documents may also be obtained from www.gov.bm procurement 
notice site.  Any queries must be in writing and directed to Jeremy Burnham by email at 
jpburnham@gov.bm .  Please indicate in the subject Line “Enquiry RFT Repair of Pilot’s Staging Dock 
- Ballast Point Road, St David’s” 
 
We look forward to receiving your tenders and thank you in advance for your interest in this Government 
procurement opportunity.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Yves Lortie 
Chief Engineer 
Ministry of Public Works 

http://www.gov.bm/

